
Our Lady of Guadalupe Catholic Church 
78922 Olson Rd – P. O. Box 1277, Boardman, OR  97818 

Phone Number: 541 – 481 - 2024  
Email:  guadalupeboardman@gmail.com 

                                                 Website:  guadalupeboardman.org 

Sacrament of Reconciliation Friday 5:00 PM – 5:45 PM & 6:45 PM – 7:30 PM   

 

          July 19-20, 2025 

Parish Council Members: 

Finance Council: Ernesto Madrigal, Estela Madrigal, 

Citlali Mendoza 

Pastoral Council: Adlai Schuler, Jacqueline García, 

Juan Reyna, Pedro Rodríguez, Gema Juárez, Alexis 

Cambero, Morgan Bolin 

           Collection July 11-12, 2025 

General Collection $ 3120.00 

Building Fund $ 567.05 

 

Mass Schedule 

Saturday – Vigil Mass (Spanish) ……………7:00 PM  Weekday Masses 

Sunday – English Mass …………………………9:00AM  Tuesday (English)…………………….………..6:00 PM  

                  Spanish Mass ………………………11:00 AM  Wednesday (English)…..…………………..12:30 PM 

      Spanish Mass ……………………….1:00 PM  Thursday (Spanish)………………………… .12:30 PM 

        Friday (Spanish)………………………….……..6:00 PM 

Night Adoration: 8:00 PM to 6:00 AM 

Rosary      6:25 PM Saturday Spanish (Before Mass)  8:25 AM Sunday English (Before Mass)  

                   6:30 PM Tuesday English (After Mass)  1:00 PM Thursday Spanish (After Mass) 

Office Hours 

Monday – Friday – 2:00 PM – 6:00 PM 

PARISH STAFF 

Pastor – Fr. Luis M. Flores – Alva 

DRE – Jacqueline Garcia 

Bookkeeper – Stefanie Navarro 

Secretary – Guadalupe Colin 

Janitorial – María Caldera  

                     Norma Delgadillo 

Volunteer – Betty Barrera 

Groundskeeper – Dirk Dirksen 

Choir director (Spanish) – Brigido Madrigal,  

Martha Rodríguez & Eduardo Morales 

mailto:guadalupeboardman@gmail.com


                                 

2025-2026 Registration for Catechism are open, please come by the 
office to register your children.  

All first-year students must bring a birth certificate, baptism 
certificate and communion certificate for confirmation candidates. 

Second-year students and beyond must complete the registration 
forms, as we already have their documents. 

We star classes on August 4 
 

Massage from our Pastor: 

 INVITATION TO PARENTS: THE IMPORTANCE OF 
CATHOLIC CATECHESIS IN THE FAITH FORMATION 
OF THEIR CHILDREN. Faith Formation 2 

 

Sowing Today to Harvest Tomorrow 

 Catechesis is a seed that, over time, bears 
abundant fruit. The lessons learned in childhood 
are forever engraved in the heart. A child formed in 
the values of the Gospel will be an adult capable of 
seeking the common good, of showing solidarity 
with those most in need, and of facing life with 
hope. 

In catechesis, we learn that each person is unique 
and loved, that life is a gift, that forgiveness is 
possible, and that the community is a safe space 
for growth and sharing. These truths, when 
integrated into daily life, transform families and the 
entire society. 

The Accompaniment of Mothers, Fathers, and 
Caregivers 

The role of mothers, fathers, and caregivers in the 
catechesis process is fundamental. It not just about 
taking children to the parish or catechetical center 
but about accompanying them on their faith 
journey. Participating in celebrations, praying as a 
family, and discussing what they have learned in 
catechism are valuable ways to show interest and 
commitment.  

Furthermore, the testimony of the family is the 
best example children can receive. When they see 
adults practicing the faith with joy and consistency, 
striving to live according to Christian values and 
seeking the good of those around them, children 
find a real motivation to continue that path. 

A Space for Growth and Sharing 

Catechism is also a space for encounter and 
friendship. In it, children meet other people their 
age, share concerns, joys, and doubts. They learn 
together that faith is an adventure experienced in 
community. This sense of belonging and mutual 
support is especially important in a world where 
competition and individualism often prevail. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to post something in the newsletter or ask for 

prayer for someone, contact Lupe Colin by phone or email at 

guadalupeboardman@gmail.com 

 

Next Pre-Bapt. Class 

A two-day class will be held on Saturday August 02 and the second 
part on August 09, 2025 

Remember to comply with the requirements before class. Call the 
office if you have questions. 

Child's Birth Certificate 
Marriage and Confirmation Certificate for godparents. 
If they are coming from another parish, they must bring a letter of 
permission signed by their pastor. 

 

 

  

VISIT OUR WEB PAGE 

 

 

Recycling 

Starting this month, recycling is done at Patty Ramos' house. You 
can drop off your bottles and cans donations at Patty's house or 
leave them in front of the office to be stored in a safe place. You 
can call Patty at 541-314-2777 or the office  

 

A cordial invitation: to participate in the annual family 

psychology workshop given by Dr. Oscar Valencia. From 
Monday, July 28 to August 1. Every afternoon from 7:00 pm to 
8:30 pm 
 

Knights of Columbus 

They offer their help to elderly people for cleaning gardens or 

simple jobs around their home. Please call Jairo Vargas at (541) 

969-5813 

 

BISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL. ENVELOPES IN THE 

LOBBY 


